
Pythian Lodge recognized for Communicating to members 

June 12, 2012

In order to communicate to its members, Pythian lodges often reply on newsletters that they mail 
and/ or email.  To encourage the lodges to use this effective form of getting the word out about 
meetings, functions and programs, and to include information about Grand Lodge initiatives and 
events, Grand Lodge created the Subordinate Lodge Bulletin Committee.  The committee not 
only  reviews  and  recognizes  Lodges  newsletter  at  the  conclusion  of  each  Pythian  year  but 
provides material that subordinate lodge bulletin editors may use to publicize programs.

From left to right: PACDGC* Joel West (member of the committee), PSR** Sir Julian Martin  
(award winner for Sheepshead Bay Lodge #501, The Ship's Log), PACDGC* Alan H. Reiman  
(committee chairman), PDGC*** Theodore Gordon (committee member).

  

*Past Assistant to the Chief Deputy Grand Chancellor
**Past Supreme Representative
***Past  Deputy Grand Chancellor

[posted September 30, 2012]    


